
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3149 LMA  

16th June 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Year 10 - 6th Form Taster Day @ Ormskirk School - Tuesday 13th July 2021 

Ormskirk School 6th Form College are delighted to be offering your son/daughter an opportunity 

to experience Post-16 A-Level courses at our Trust Schools’ summer Taster Day on Tuesday 13th 

July 2021. We have been really pleased to join the family of schools in Endeavour Learning Trust 

this year and this is just one of the collaborations amongst the schools launched this term.  

We are excited to be moving into this new phase in the development of our Post-16 provision, 

to deliver a bespoke, focused A-Level provision for likeminded students who value the family 

ethos we enjoy in our Trust schools.  

This an exciting development for us that we hope will open up other possibilities in Post 16 

thinking. If nothing else, we hope they will have a fabulous day and a further opportunity to 

consider subject options beyond their GCSEs. 

Our 6th Form College Taster Day will involve a variety of A-Level subjects where students can get 

a feel for a range of subjects and some key information about courses they might be interested 

in taking in the 6th Form. We hope this day will help them make informed choices when that time 

comes and possibly stimulate some useful conversations about their Post 16 possibilities. 

The day will include the experience of 3 ‘Taster Lessons’ which students will choose and a fourth 

lesson for broader information and guidance. These forms are being completed within school in 

advance of the Taster Day. Lunch will be provided and the day will finish at 2:30pm when they 

will travel back to school ready for the end of the day. 

Date: Tuesday 13th July 2021 

Time: 9am depart school and 3pm arrive back at school 

Lunch: Lunch will be provided at the event. 

Clothing: Students can wear their own clothes but are asked to dress appropriately. This also 

includes face masks which should be worn whilst travelling on the coach and indoors at the event 

with the exception of when eating and drinking. Mobile phones are not permitted in line with 

school policy.  

LFD Testing: All students will be expected to carry out an LFT test on Sunday evening and register 

results with both the NHS and school. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

COVID Risk Assessments: Classrooms will be spacious with plenty of ventilation. Hand gel will be 

used on arrival to each classroom and desks/chairs wiped down for each use. Students will 

remain in school bubbles throughout the day and will need to wear their masks in the college 

and on transport. 

We are anticipating this will be an interesting, informative and enjoyable day for your 

son/daughter and very much forward to meeting all the students involved. 

 

Yours sincerely 

L MacLaren        L Oliver                      E Stewart  
 

Mrs MacLaren               Mrs Oliver                                Mrs Stewart 
Head of School             Assistant Headteacher          Head of Sixth Form (Ormskirk School) 

 


